Electricity Reform Task Force
Government of Western Australia

Qur ref: RCM/0122

29 QOctober 2002

Dr Steve Gould

Director Business Development
Perth Energy

P O Box 7505

Cloisters Square

PERTH WA 6850

Dear Steve

As you would be aware, the Electricity Reform Task Force submitted its final report
Electricity Reform in Western Australia ‘A Framework for the Future’to the Minister
for Energy, and released the report publicly on 15 October 2002.

The Government is currently considering the recommendations in the report.

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge the important contribution you made
through the Working Group process established by the Task Force and to express
our appreciation for your assistance.

Yours sincerely
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Chairman Member

John Kell Anne Nolan
Member Member
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